
 

 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call 613-587-4438  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

September 2020 Newsletter 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: 1-800-251-1821 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

Celebrating 60 years—we value your business!  

HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE LAST WDRA MEETING 

(Bob Grylls) 

From the last WDRA meeting August 12
th
, the loss in our 

revenues since the Hall has been shut since last May is dis-
heartening. There is also some heaviness weighing people 
down literally. Being less active during shutdown people eat 
more. That is a fact.                                                                             

 

So, the take-away from the meeting could be more creativity 
leading to unusual events that conform to RCDHU re-
strictions once the Hall & Arena open up. October seems to 
be the month.  

 

The entranceway and septic projects will be completed. 
Groups of 50 people (as of right now) will be able to use the 
Hall. Of course, the usual rules of masks, social distancing, 
sanitation, etc apply. More activities mean revenue – that’s 
what we need. Besides, we may a few of those extra 
pounds gained in the last months. 

 

A few things cropped up that seemed encouraging. On-line 
skating in the arena is a possibility. Resurrection of darts 
from the good old days was another. One female member 
excitedly said, “yea, darts and beer, I love it.” There must be 
plenty more ideas this community has. Get in touch with any 
committee member with them and we will see what can do 
to accommodate. 

 

One scheduled event of course is our annual AGM meeting, 
delayed from April. It will take place in the Hall October 19

th
. 

Several special awards will be presented (see this newslet-
ter for details). Please plan on being there to show your 
support for the committee during these difficult times. 

WESTMEATH                        

&                                            

DISTRICT RECREATION 

ASSOCIATION 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Monday, October 19th, 2020 

7:30 p.m. 

Westmeath Recreation    

Centre  

Upstairs Hall 

Everyone Welcome   

Volunteers needed  

Positions on the Board 

For more information      

contact 

Brenda Grady at 

wdra@nrtco.net                                                    

 

 

 

Following our long March Break, our stu-

dents and teachers are returning to 

school.  Although, this is worrisome, and 

a difficult decision for parents to make, it 

is also exciting at the same time, we wish 

them all a safe entry and a positive,    

happy year ahead. Stay safe everyone! 



ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US 

ONLY $25.00/MONTH 

GET ONE MONTH FREE WHEN YOU 

COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO ADVERTISE, 

PLEASE CONTACT LYNN OR HEATHER AT 

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

 

 

 

THE WDRA NEEDS YOUR HELP 

We are looking for volunteers to help set up 

tables and chairs at the hall whenever we 

have an event such as our community    

breakfasts, dances, dinners, etc. 

If you would be willing to put your name on 

a list please contact 

Blaine @ 613-587-4251 

FOR HALL BOOKINGS 

Please call  

Marg Gervais     

613-587-4838 

AMCTO is a professional association with a membership for municipal professionals. 

AMCTO represents excellence in local government management and leadership. AMCTO has         
provided education, accreditation, leadership, and management expertise for Ontario’s municipal     
professionals for the past 80 years. With almost 2,200 members working in municipalities across     
Ontario, AMCTO is Ontario’s largest voluntary association of local government professionals, and the 
leading professional development organization for municipal professionals. 
 
AMCTO is known as 'The Municipal Experts' because of the breadth of expertise and knowledge of its 
members across a range of municipal operation areas and legislative issues. 

AMCTO is recognized as an influential voice for local government professionals regarding key       

management and legislative issues affecting the sector. The Association continues to grow and to 

search out new opportunities to provide municipal professionals with the tools they need to succeed in 

the continually evolving municipal environment. 

 

PRESIDENCY OF AMCTO 

CAO Tremblay’s term began in June for one-year at which time 

he will move to Past President for one year.  There is a 16-

member Board with representation from senior municipal    

leaders across local governments of Ontario. 

 

https://www.amcto.com/About 


